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As a longtime librarian, a resident of Oregon, and a mother, I urge you to pass this 

measure. Professional teachers and library staff need protections to be able to do 

their jobs to the best of their ability, to support literacy and access to information for 

all ages, on all topics of interest. No single person should be able to restrict access to 

books and information for the entire community. That’s a violation of the American 

Library Association’s position on intellectual freedom, and should offend free-thinking 

people everywhere. 


